Printcdon: 1161172019 09:10:05
Application No:  Consultees Nume:  Received: Comment:  Response:

2019:4710:P Corn Iolteld 0571172019 11:47.07  OBJ _ The proposed extension is not in
keeping with the current development in the area. The proposal would be extremely oppressive on the cpen
gardens at the back of the property. The extension does not fit with the look or style of the current housing. It
would completely change the feel of the garden and the outlook on to the garden, making it feel cramped and
oppressive which is not currently the case.
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